
August 3, 2006

Mr. Jack Lowry
Strike Sound
19 Penrose Lane
Piscataway, NJ 08854

Dear Mr. Lowry:

I would like to express my sincere appreciation for your assistance in supporting the

recent U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission public meetings regarding the environmental

review of Oyster Creek Nuclear Generating Station.  The sound system and the constant

attention of your competent and courteous sound engineer greatly contributed to the quality of

the meetings.  The system provided by Strike Sound worked perfectly, and allowed our court

reporter to achieve a clear transcript, which is critical for our review. Thank you for your support. 

Sincerely,

/RA/ Rfranovich for

Michael T. Masnik, Senior Project Manager
Environmental Branch B
Division of License Renewal
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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